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Subject: FW: Rezoning address 7008 Taft Dr.

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: dave peddlesden 
Date: Wed., Jul. 8, 2020, 12:29 
Subject: Rezoning address 7008 Taft Dr. 
To: <cityclerk@princegeorg.ca> 

Hi I'm a resident of Taft Dr and have not been contacted on this matter  of rezoning. As I understand the 
residents of the area should be properly consulted on this matter which I have not. The sign was put up about 10 
days ago as a blank sheet of plywood with nothing on it, and about 5 days ago the information was placed on it 
very short notice. As a resident of the street I am concerned about the building of two buildings on one lot as the 
area is zoned for single dwelling homes and mobiles. We are not interested in having rental properties built on 
our street as that's what this builder is looking to do. The lot is filled with old growth trees and they would have 
to be all cut down which would be a shame. It appears that we are being swept under the rug on this matter and 
we need the  proper notice and time to properly address the issue. This builder is well known for building this 
style of structure with basement suites as rental units, we are concerned about keeping the rental properties out 
of our quiet and family oriented area. Please reply on this matter ty.  
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